
 

  

 

 

 

 

   
Ref: FSH/MOA 

 

 

8 December 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 9 GCSE Combined Science Revision Guide  

 

At the end of the academic year 2023, your child will be sitting their GCSE Combined Science examination. This 

will give them their two science grades when they leave school in year 11.  In order that they can be entered for 

the correct exam tier (higher grade 9-5 or foundation grade 5-1) there will be vital mock exams next year.  
 

The importance of the mock exam, which will take place in year 10, means that students should do everything 

they can to ensure that they achieve their full potential.  It is therefore vital that they now start revising and 

making notes early in Year 9 and 10. 
 

In order to achieve their full potential, every child must have a revision guide to support with their learning in 

class and homework. We are asking for a small contribution of £3.00 via to be paid via Parent Pay. The normal 

price is £9.99 and the school will cover the additional cost. 
 

This revision guide is packed with: 
 

a) every topic explained in CGP’s uniquely clear and concise style 

b) plenty of advice on all the Required Practical Activities  

c) maths skills  

d) exam practice questions at the end of each page to test students on what they’ve learned (with step-by-

step answers at the back). 
 

 

Payments should be made via Parent Pay by Monday 13 December. If you require additional information or 

further guidance regarding other resources which will be very useful, for example: revision cards, past papers 

etc or regarding our request then please do not hesitate to contact me via email at 

mohammed.akeel@bbec.bdat-academies.org 
 

 

Yours faithfully 
 

M Akeel 
 

Mr Mohammed Akeel 

Head of Science 


